Australian Government

Indigenous Land Corporation

Recruitment Privacy Statement

In order to properly assess your application for a position with the Indigenous Land Corporation (ILC) or
one of it’s wholly owned subsidiaries, the ILC needs to collect the personal information contained in
your application documents.

The ILC may need to disclose the personal information to one of it's wholly owned subsidiaries, other
Government agencies or the Commonwealth Government but only if necessary to assess this
application, for a related purpose, or if required by law.

Your application documents may contain the personal information of other people such as referees.
You should tell someone if you put their personal information in this application and make sure they are
aware of this privacy statement. Even if a person is not made aware that their personal information has
been included in this application, the ILC will still collect that personal information for the purpose of
assessing your application.

The ILC’s Privacy Policy contains further information about how the ILC will treat personal information,
including when it may disclose information with overseas recipients , as well as details of how you can
access your personal information or how to complain about a privacy breach. The ILC’s Privacy Policy
can be found on the ILC's website.

If you need further information about privacy and the ILC please write to the Indigenous Land
Corporation at GPO Box 652, Adelaide SA 5001.



